
2024 ANNUAL MEETING 

TOWN OF HARRISON 

 The Annual meeting for the Town of Harrison was held at 

Northland Church on Tuesday, April 16, 2024.  Notice of the meeting 

was posted according to standards set by Wisconsin State Statues.  

Chairman Dean Lashua called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M.  Present 

at the meeting were Becky Schultz, Alex Senkvitch, Rose Troast, Carrie 

Powell, Mike Schultz, John Phillips and Fran Moen.   

 The Clerk’s minutes from the previous meeting were read.  A 

motion was made by Becky Schultz and second by Alex Senkvitch to 

accept the minutes as read.  Motion carried. 

 The 2023 Annual report was given.  The total deposits for the year 

totaled 1,591,417.50 and the total money in the Money Market and 

ARPA accounts totaled $114,890.48.  The total of checks written for the 

year was $1,150,292.00.  The cash balance forward on January 1, was 

$43623.80. The property tax balance forward on January 1, 2024 was 

$397,501.70 and the total of the Money Market and ARPA accounts 

were $114,890.48.  A motion was made by Rose Troast and second by 

Becky Schultz to accept the report as given.  Motion carried. 

 NEW BUSINESS:  A motion was made by Mike Schultz and second 

by John Phillips to have the 2025 Annual meeting on the third Tuesday 

in April.  Motion carried.  A general discussion was held with those in 

attendance.  A motion was made by Mike Schulz and second by Rose 

Troast to adjourn the meeting at 6:20 P.M.  Motion carried. 

Submitted by, 

Fran Moen (Clerk) 


